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Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
An annual event that all year sixes look forward to is their end of year school trip. As you are 
aware, some children chose to go on the overnight trip to France recently. The majority of 
children who chose not to go on this however, have asked if they could do laser tag at ‘Big 
Dunks’ instead, which is at St Teath. I have provisionally booked for these children to go there 
on the morning of Thursday 20th July. The cost of the laser tag is £15 per person. 
 
 
As it is a small group, the two members of staff supervising (Mr Osbourne and myself) are 
willing to provide transport. Your child will not need to wear school uniform on this day but will 
need trainers for running around outside. They will also need to bring a drink. Please could 
your child arrive at school at 8:45am, so they can sort their lunch, which we will be back in 
time for.  
 
 
If your child would like to attend this trip, please pay and give your consent in the usual 
manner at www.schoolmoney.co.uk by Friday 14th July. If you are in receipt of Pupil 
Premium funding, there will be no charge on this occasion - However, you will still need to log 
on to www.schoolmoney.co.uk and click on your child’s name to provide consent.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Claire Humber 
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